
Thursday, September 21, 2023

Upcoming Events

September
22 Fourth Grade Boys Night Out
22 Grade 2 Field Trip
26 Smile Program (Dentist)

October
3 Smile Program (Dentist)
5 Reading Under the Lights (Stadium) 6:30
6 Teacher Exchange Day for PD

No Students
9 PD Waiver Day - No School
10 PTO Meeting @ NN 6:30
12 Parent/Teacher Conferences
12-19 Book Fair
13 School Wide Assembly
16 Board Meeting @ LHS 6:30
16-20 Character Counts Week
19 Parent/Teacher Conferences
25 End of the First Grading Period
26 Upstander Classroom Meetings
27 Fall Festival
31 Grade 3 Fall OST ELA Part 1

November
1 Grade 3 Fall OST ELA Part 2
1 Report Cards Sent Home
1 PTO Fundraiser Pick-up 3:30 - 7:00
2 & 3 Celebrate Success (Inflatables)
7 Fall Picture Retakes/Make-Ups
14 PTO Meeting @ NN 6:30
16 Upstander Classroom Meetings
22-24 Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL
27 Teacher Exchange Day – No School

Lunch Guests
This year we will continue to limit the number of adults
in our building. Unfortunately, parents will not be able
to come in for lunch. Thank you for understanding.

CARE TEAM CORNER
Our CARE Community Boutique OPEN HOUSE @
Beacon of Hope Church will be on Tuesday, October
17, 2023 from 9AM - 2PM. We will have Fall and
Winter items available at no cost. It is open to all
Louisville district families.
If you have questions, please contact Rhonda
McQuilkin - LES - 330-875-1177 or
Sara Corona - NN - 330-875-2661

Conference Scheduling – Begins September 25th
The elementary schools will continue to use the online
conference scheduling. You can do so by choosing your child’s
homeroom teacher at www.myconferencetime.com/les (link
will be active on Monday, September 25th) or call the office at
(330) 875-1177 if you do not have a computer. Conferences
are scheduled for Thursday, October 12th and Thursday,
October 19th.

Stark County Federal Credit Union
Paper Contest – 1 Million Sheets of Paper
Stark Federal Credit Union is sponsoring a contest! They are
giving local schools 1,500,000 sheets of paper to start the
school year. The grand prize winner will receive 1,000,000
sheets of paper. With two runners-up winning 250,000 sheets
of paper each. We would love for your support in helping
Louisville Elementary win this year. Voting started
September 18th online at onemillionsheets.com! The
contest ends on Sunday, September 24th.

Special Friend Day
Louisville Elementary will not be having guests in for Special
Friends day this year. Students in grades K through 2 will be
making a special project and video to be shared with their
special friend/grandparent during the week of October 16th.
More information will be sent out in the near future.

PTO Fundraiser
The sale will end on Friday, September 29th. Please make
sure all order forms and money are turned in by September
29th. The PTO truly appreciates your support!

PTO (Parent-Teacher Organization)
Our school is very lucky to have an active PTO that supports
many things that happen at our school. All meetings are open
to any parent that wants to know what is going on in the
school. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October
10th, 2023, at 6:30 PM in the North Nimishillen School
cafeteria. Currently, the PTO is looking for more volunteers to
join their team. If we all help a little, we can do amazing things
for our kids. Be sure to look through your PTO letter from
Meet the Teacher Night for more information about the PTO.

http://www.myconferencetime.com/les
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EOhcyIZL-3B1V-6nfxxU1wd-Qixc773mb2mzRYV85jR9hy6Z1PTAFHtS-PTHp6499pEcWNSzx9WhJN0GnQMwPYqLObfcp8ilOM4a6-eunAZ2qyFPFKMy7X1_1kdAdW2GNgfY6IgTXS-iNjOj6697eGaqYIL3ZNxn&c=ShmMWpmTRvtZCGOd62IhVg_4z1sEHE73y4KbKGIZBezVHxuYhJLEwQ==&ch=vAyF1d4ra-5AySdaxnO33fLNT6tbPc9afhbadrIIjIwlJdO_lUUZDA==


READING
UNDER THE
LIGHTS

NORTH NIM AND LOUISVILLE ELEMENTARY PRESENTS
LOUISVILLE
CITY SCHOOLS

TAKE A PICTURE 
SMILE WITH YOUR FAVORITE
BOOK CHARACTER

OUR
AWESOME
ACTIVITIES

GO ON A BOOK WALK
ENJOY NUMEROUS
HANDS-ON ACTIVITIES

EAT PIZZA AND SNACKS
GRAB A QUICK BITE TO EAT AS YOU
ENTER OUR RAFFLE FOR PRIZES

5
OCT
6:30-8:00
P.M.

Dress like your favorite
book character

@ Leopard
stadium

Rain date:
Oct 26

Bring a book for our
community book exchange

 PRESCHOOL THROUGH FIFTH GRADE
STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES ARE INVITED

TO AN INTERACTIVE LITERACY EVENT AT OUR
LEOPARD STADIUM. JOIN US AND OUR

COMMUNITY PARTNERS AS WE CELEBRATE
THE POWER OF READING!

THIS NIGHT IS FUNDED THROUGH A GENEROUS CONTRIBUTION FROM THE WALMART GRANT!

SIMPLY DRESS AS YOUR FAVORITE BOOK CHARACTER (A QUICK GOOGLE SEARCH FOR
"EASY BOOK CHARACTER COSTUMES" WILL DO THE TRICK), AND BRING A BOOK TO

EXCHANGE. EVERYTHING ELSE IS ON US! WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!


